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7 March 2019 
 
Dear , 
 
Leeds East airspace change process 
 
I refer to the (attached) letter dated 28 March 2018 from  giving the CAA further guidance 
on the terms and effects of ANG 2017 on airspace change proposals that were and are already part 
way through the CAP 725 airspace change process. 
 
CAA should be grateful for DfT’s view in respect of another issue with regard to transition that has 
arisen.  You may recall I mentioned this on the phone a few weeks ago. 
. 
Leeds East 
Leeds East has been following CAP 725 in respect of GNSS approaches since October 2016.  It 
consulted on its proposals on 18 March 2017 – 26 June 2017.   
 
I am advised by  that in his view there are less than 10,000 people in Leeds East’s 
airport 54dB noise contour. 
 
In accordance with the published transition policy and DfT letter dated 28 March 2018 the Leeds E 
ACP remained on ANG 2014 and CAP 725.  
  
Leeds East commenced a further 14 week consultation between 21 December -21 March 2019.   
 
Leeds East’s consultation document states the following: 

“We originally consulted stakeholders about this proposal in 2017 following which we made 
changes to the original design. 
Because of this we have decided to repeat the consultation in-order to update stakeholders 
regarding those changes” 

 
The full consultation document is here: http://leedseastairport.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2018/12/LEA-GNSS-2018.pdf 
 
The sponsor stated in correspondence to the CAA in December 2018 that the reason for the second 
consultation was the “quality of the [original] consultation”.   
 
Before the consultation commenced we advised the sponsor that we would be writing to the DfT for 
guidance on whether we should apply ANG 2014 when the proposal was received for a decision or 






